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To the committee:  In regard to SB485 I hope that you all would listen to what family 

foresters are saying. Oregon has a reputation as a high tax state, this is not 

surprising considering what the whole Legislature has proposed this session.  In any 

case, this bill will correct a problem for forestry families being able to pass on a 

wonderful heritage to subsequent generations. Having to sell the family farm or forest 

property in order to pay the dead taxes is a horrible way of treating people! Please 

pass this. 

Thank you,  

Mary Hoehna  


